
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
PROPOSED RULE TO MODERNIZE H-1B 
REQUIREMENTS AND REVAMP THE H-1B 
CAP REGISTRATION PROCESS

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On October 23, 2023, the Department of 
Homeland Security published a notice 
of proposed rulemaking (NPRM) in the 
Federal Register entitled, “Modernizing H-1B 
Requirements, Providing Flexibility in the F-1 
Program, and Program Improvements Affecting 
Other Nonimmigrant Workers.” The proposed 
rule seeks to update regulations governing the 
H-1B visa program, including provisions designed 
to revamp the H-1B cap registration process 
and ensure the integrity of the program. In this 
webinar, the speakers will review the proposed 
rule and discuss next steps in the regulatory 
rulemaking process.  

SPEAKERS 
Brian D. Bumgardner (Raleigh)
Marissa E. Cwik (Denver) 
James J. Plunkett (Washington, D.C.)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, November 2, 2023

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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